
 

February 19, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Keith Esau, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Esau: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2700 by Representative Esau 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2700 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2700 would amend existing law concerning public records and the disclosure of 

personal information to require that any document or record containing all or portions of a social 

security number must have any portions of the social security number redacted before the 

document or record is made available to the public. 

 

 The enactment of HB 2700 would require state agencies to ensure that any portion of an 

individual’s social security number to be redacted from any documents that are made public, which 

would require additional staff time by agencies.  However, any fiscal effect resulting from the 

additional staff time would be expected to be negligible.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

cc: Linda Borror, Office of the Secretary of State  


